Parents please note the following Upcoming Parent Meetings:

MEETING TO DISCUSS ALTERNATE CALENDAR (ELEANOR HALL DAYS)
FOR 2018/2019 SCHOOL YEAR
[bookmark: _GoBack]At the January 23rd School Council Meeting (at 7:00 in our school) we will be looking for feedback on our Alternate Calendar for the 2018-2019 school year. There has been a change in PHRD school division policy surrounding the days we are allowed to schedule. No school will be able to group days together to create a week off. The new Administrative Policy: Alternate School Year Calendars must designate alternate days to create four day school weeks for students prior to being designated for any other purpose. Mr. Garbutt (Superintendent) will also be in attendance at this meeting and will answer any questions you may have regarding our Education System. 


CTF MEETING
You are invited to attend a Career and Technology Foundations (CTF) Information Night on Wednesday, January 17th at 6:00PM. CTF courses are offered for all students in grades 6-9 however, any and all parents of our school and community members are welcome to attend this meeting.
At this information night we will provide some general background information of what CTF is, including the purpose and intent of CTF courses, as well as how it is scheduled in our school. The teachers will also be outlining their proposed CTF courses for the remainder of this year and next year and the resources needed to offer them. We would love to know what you, our parents, can help us with. We know that there are untapped resources in our community that we are not familiar with. If we work together we know that we will be able to provide engaging learning opportunities for our students.
We hope to see you there and would love your input! 
